DEAR MEMBERRS WESTCHESTER PUTNAM CHAPTER;

SAYWER AND OUR WHOLE FAMILY CANNOT EXPRESS OUR GRATITUTE FOR YOUR GENEROUSTY IN OBTAINING A DEPOST FOR A POWER WHEELCHAIR FOR HIM. SAWYER HAS DONE WELL TRAVELING AROUND SUNSHINE CHILDRENS HOME AND REHABILITATION CENTER IN THE LOANER CHAIR. THE NEW CHAIR HAS MORE FEATURES. WE ARE CONFIDENT THAT HE WILL LEARN THE NEW CONTROLS QUICKLY. IN FACT, HE HAS ALREADY LEARNED SOME OF THE FEATURES AND ENVOYS HAVING A HORN HE CAN BLOW! HAVING HIS OWN CHAIR WILL ALLOW HIM TO LEAVE THE FACILITY FOR TRIPS, DOCTORS APPOINTMENTS AND HOPEFULLY TO SCHOOL OUTSIDE THE FACILITY.

THANK YOU

DANIEL AND KATHLEEN DAUDIER

